
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 8th September 2023 

Our Learning 

This week, we have begun to read ‘Harry Potter 
and the Philosopher’s Stone’ in our English les-
sons. We looked at the Hogwarts coat of arms 
in detail and the symbolism that can be seen in 
the design.  

In maths, we have been exploring place value 
up to ten million.  

On Friday, we took part in some 1950s style 
lessons as part of the school’s 70th birthday 
celebrations. 

Next week, we will be learning about the de-
signers Gaudi and Hundertwasser and apply-
ing their architecture ideas to some work for a 
display about Diagon Alley.  

In English, Harry will be continuing his journey 
into the magical world and will meet some of 
his magical teachers. The children will then be 
creating and describing their own magical 
teacher.  

In maths, the children will be continuing to 
work on place value and applying their 
knowledge  

Important Dates / Reminders 
14.09.23: Year 6 Welcome Meeting for Parents at 
2:45pm 

10.10.23 School Photographs 

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is 
due in school the following 
Monday.  

Children should also complete 
one piece of homework each 
week from the Harry Potter 
Homework menu.  

The children have a spelling test each Wednes-
day and should bring in their grammar home-
work to be marked. 

Everyone has settled in brilliantly into their new classes.  

Well done Year 6! 

Word of the Week:  accommodate 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


